
    Division of Child Care & Early Childhood Education 
  P.O. Box 1437, Slot S155, Little Rock, AR 72203-1437 
  P: 501.682.8869 TDD: 501.682.1550 

We Care. We Act. We Change Lives. 
humanservices.arkansas.gov 

TO: 
FROM: 
DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

ALL NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS 
HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT (HNU) 
April 19, 2023 

SUBJECT: FY 2023-24 NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM APPLICATION DEADLINES 

The Arkansas Department of Human Services (ARDHS) Health and Nutrition Unit (HNU) application process 
for the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) is open to all schools as of April 1, 2023. ALL NSLP 
PROVIDER MUST COMPLETE THE NSLP APPLICATION FOR THE 2023-24 SCHOOL YEAR. 
Applications are due on or before May 31, 2023, for schools and all other NSLP participants. Applications not 
submitted by May 31, 2023, may experience a delay in reimbursement payments.  

Application Coordinators 

Linda Pippins, 501.320.8971 Sandra West, 501.320.8969         Orlando Phillips, 501.320.8927 
linda.f.pippins@dhs.arkansas.gov sandra.west@dhs.arkansas.gov     Olrando.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov 

Louise Fenton, 501.396.6361  Aurora Blake, 501.534.4147        Robert Majors, 501.396.6121 
Louise.fenton@dhs.arkansas.gov    aurora.blake@dhs.arkansas.gov   Robert.Majors@dhs.arkansas.gov 

It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and easy reference. A 
copy is also available in the resource library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
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From: snpwebmgmt@arkansas.gov
To: LesLee Jones
Subject: FY 2023-2024 National School Lunch Program Application Deadlines - PROD
Date: Monday, March 13, 2023 12:27:44 PM
Attachments: 1-2023-2024 NSLP Application Memo.pdf

This is an important message regarding the 2023-2024 NSLP Application Deadlines.

Please see attached memo for additional information. A copy of this memo is available in the resource library.

DO NOT RESPOND TO THIS MESSAGE!!

Please call (501) 682-8869 or 1-800-482-5850 ext. 28869 for assistance or additional information.

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email message and any attachment(s) is the property of the
State of Arkansas and may be protected by state and federal laws governing disclosure of private information. It is
intended solely for the use of the entity to whom this email is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that reading, copying or distribution of this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. The
sender has not waived any applicable privilege by sending the accompanying transmission. If you have received this
transmission in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete the message and attachment(s) from your
system
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MEMORANDUM 


 
TO:   ALL NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS  
FROM: HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT (HNU) 
DATE:  MARCH 13, 2023 
SUBJECT:  FY 2023-24 NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM APPLICATION DEADLINES  
 
 


 
 
 
The Arkansas Department of Human Services (ARDHS) Health and Nutrition Unit (HNU) application process 
for the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) is open to all schools as of April 1, 2023. ALL NSLP 
PROVIDER MUST COMPLETE THE NSLP APPLICATION FOR THE 2023-24 SCHOOL YEAR. 
Applications are due on or before May 31, 2023, for schools and all other NSLP participants. Applications not 
submitted by May 31, 2023, may experience a delay in reimbursement payments.  
 
 
 


Application Coordinators 
 


Linda Pippins, 501.320.8971          Sandra West, 501.320.8969         Orlando Phillips, 501.320.8927 
linda.f.pippins@dhs.arkansas.gov  sandra.west@dhs.arkansas.gov     Olrando.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov 


 
Louise Fenton, 501.396.6361  Aurora Blake, 501.534.4147        Robert Majors, 501.396.6121 
Louise.fenton@dhs.arkansas.gov     aurora.blake@dhs.arkansas.gov   Robert.Majors@dhs.arkansas.gov 
 
 
 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and easy reference. A 
copy is also available in the resource library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
 



mailto:linda.f.pippins@dhs.arkansas.gov

mailto:sandra.west@dhs.arkansas.gov

mailto:Olrando.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov

mailto:Louise.fenton@dhs.arkansas.gov

mailto:aurora.blake@dhs.arkansas.gov

mailto:Robert.Majors@dhs.arkansas.gov




